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In July I provided a progress report on the work of the Independent Commission on the 
Constitutional Future of Wales.  
 
The First Minister, the leader of Plaid Cymru and I met Professor Laura McAllister this 
month for a regular update on the continuing work of the Commission. 
 
This is the progress report received from the Co-chairs. 
 
The Commission will finish its work by the end of the year and its final report will be 
published once the Senedd returns from recess in January 2024. 
 

https://www.gov.wales/independent-commission-constitutional-future-wales-progress-report-october-2023

